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COMMUNITY UPDATE JUNE 29, 2018

PROPERTY TAX PAYMENTS DUE JULY 3, 2018
City of Campbell River property owners are reminded that 2018 property taxes are due July 3, 2018.

Methods of payment: 

1. In person at City Hall between 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday to Friday
 (except Monday, July 2 – closed for Canada Day). 

	 •	 By	debit	card,	as	long	as	transaction	limits	permit	full	payment.
	 •	 By	cheque	(drop	box	available	outside	City	Hall	for	cheques	and/or	Home	Owner	Grant	applications).
 • Start pre-paying 2019 property taxes by registering in the PAWS program (pre-authorized withdrawal system).

 Sorry, credit cards are not accepted to pay property taxes.

2.	 In	person	at	most	financial	institutions.	

3.	 Through	online	banking	through	your	financial	institution.

Remember to claim the Home Owner Grant!

Eligible homeowners should apply for their Home Owner Grant as soon as possible in person, or online at www.
campbellriver.ca (click on Home Owner Grant & Payments).	Banks	and	other	financial	institutions	are	not able to 
claim a grant on your behalf.

Payment of taxes is not a requirement to claim the Home Owner Grant.

FINAL DATE FOR PROPERTY TAX PAYMENT and TO CLAIM HOME OWNER GRANT, WITHOUT BEING SUBJECT TO A 
10 PER CENT LATE PAYMENT PENALTY, IS JULY 3, 2018.

DOWNTOWN BIA FAÇADE AND SIGNAGE IMPROVEMENTS
PARTNERING AGREEMENT TO BE CONSIDERED BY COUNCIL 

Campbell River City Council will consider a partnering agreement to help the Heart of the City Business 
Improvement	Area	Association	(BIA)	 improve	façade	and	signage	on	privately-owned	buildings	downtown	
through a funding program.

The partnership agreement and funding would encourage enhancement of downtown streetscapes, 
contributing	to	the	City’s	overall	downtown	revitalization	goals.

The City has $80,000 available in 2018 for downtown façade and signage improvement projects, and 
$60,000 in 2019.

To receive City funds, the BIA must submit an invoice to the City for pre-approved work performed, and 
demonstrate	 upon	 project	 completion	 that	 the	 Downtown	 Façade	 Improvement	 Program	 and	 Signage	
Incentive	 Program	 design	 guidelines	 were	 followed	 and	met.	 If	 and	 when	 all	 works	 are	 completed	 and	
approved by the City, the BIA would receive the lesser of funds up to $10,000, or 50 per cent of the total 
cost of the project.  These funds may then be used by the BIA to reimburse the business or building owner 
carrying out the works. 

Council	will	consider	approving	the	partnership	agreement	at	its	regular	meeting	on	July	16,	2018	at	6:30	
p.m.	The	draft	partnership	agreement	is	available	for	public	inspection	between	the	hours	of	8:30	a.m.	and	
4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday, excluding holidays, at City Hall, 301 St. Ann’s Road, Campbell River. 

Questions?	Please	contact	Chris	Osborne,	Senior	Planner	by	email	to	chris.osborne@campbellriver.ca	or	by	
telephone at 250-286-5745. 

This notice regarding a partnership agreement between the City and the downtown BIA is given according 
to the requirements of Section 24 of the Community Charter. 

SUMMER IS 
ROADWORK 

SEASON. 

PLEASE DRIVE 
CAREFULLY!


